
September 26, 2024

Hola Vecinos de la Choya! 

Fall has arrived and with it is a renewed effort to help keep Choya Bay clean! 

Here are TWO PROJECTS: 

Transform our cans into art

The Vecinos de la Choya is purchasing 10  cans to be placed at beach accesses.    Unfortunately many of the 
receptacles previously purchased by the Vecinos for Zofemat for that purpose disappeared.  To prevent this 
from reoccurring it was suggested that the cans should be painted.  Help is needed to get this accomplished. 

Let’s turn this into a public art project.  Many communities have promoted public art by providing participants 
with a plain animal to be decorated and then placed them in public spaces.  There are decorated horses, pigs, 
birds, dogs, (see photos) why not cans??

Call out to all full and part time Vecinos:   We need 10  participants (or groups) to agree to decorate one can.  
They can be as fancy or simple as you choose.  A Zofemat sticker to provide identification and ownership of 
the cans will be included.  The goal is to make these cans look different from other cans and promote a cleaner 
Choya so almost anything goes…  (no profanity) 

Once they are decorated they will  be secured with a cable and set up at posts to prevent them from tipping 
over.

If you are interested or willing to “adopt” a can to decorate please contact Dot at dotgardner@protonmail.com

The cans will be assigned on a first come first serve basis.  Contact Dot ASAP to guarantee your participation. 

Here’s the anticipated timeline for this 
project… 

Today thru October 31:  Identify partici-
pants, coordinate delivery of can  

November 30:  All decorated cans 
completed and ready for setup in the 
community. 

December 2024:  Cans set up in com-
munity, photographed and are high-
lighted with a contest  

Choya Bay is already an eclectic, cre-
ative community with beautiful murals, 
creative ironwork and fancy tiles.  The 
decorated cans should add another 
dimension to our beautiful community. 

Fall Community Cleanups

After the successful community clean-
ups completed in the Spring and 
Sumner seasons we are gearing up 
for the fall.  With requests from partic-
ipants to do cleanups monthly and on 
a preset schedule, the litter committee 
and vecinos board members aim to 
deliver… 

Please mark your calendars and plan 
to join in our efforts to reduce the litter 
on the streets of Choya and keep the 
our beautiful beaches clean.  

Let’s meet at the clubhouse at 9 am on these dates.

October 26

November 16 

December 14

Together we can continue to make a difference towards the seemingly endless battle against litter.


